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Trustee Seats on the Spring Ballot

Village President Appointed

 
    The Spring Election will be held Tuesday, April 5, 2016.  If a primary is necessary, it will be held Tuesday, February 16, 2016.
Three Village Trustee offices will be elected.  Packets are available in the Clerk’s Office.  To have your name on the ballot, all 
paperwork must be filed by 5:00pm on January 5.  Village Hall will remain open that day for candidate access.

 
    At its meeting of November 17, the Village Board appointed fellow member Kathy Stolzmann as Village President through 
the remainder of the term, which ends April 2017.  The other Trustees cited her experience, leadership, knowledge of Village 
government, and involvement with the community in support of their decision.

Taxes can be mailed, left in the drop box, or paid in person during normal business hours:  
Monday-Thursday, 10am – 12noon, 12:30pm – 4pm.  The Clerk’s Office is ALSO OPEN EXTENDED HOURS for your 
convenience or by appointment.
    		  Saturday, December 19 		  Open 9am – 12noon 
    		  Monday, December 21		  Open 7am    
    		  Wednesday, December 30	 Open until 7pm
    		  Thursday, December 31		  Open until 12noon
    		  Thursday, January 28		  Open 7am – 6pm
    		  Saturday, January 30		  Open 9am – 12noon
The office is CLOSED December 24.

Make checks payable to VILLAGE OF CLEVELAND.  Do not combine other payments with your tax check.  Taxes are 
due January 31.  Once we close our books, Manitowoc County will charge interest.

TAX COLLECTION 

Dog Licensing 
Dog licenses expire December 31 and must be renewed by the following January 31.  All dogs over five months of age 

must be licensed.    
A valid rabies certificate and the fee of $10 for an unaltered dog or $5 for a spayed or neutered dog is REQUIRED.  You 

can license at Village Hall in person, through the drop box, or by mail.  The certificate will be returned to you, with a copy 
left on file.

Please do not combine your dog license fee with any other type of payment.  Thank you!



A better variety of music from the 
70s, 80s, 90s and today!

www.WLKN.com

W  L  K  N  -  F M

SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.
New Installation • Remodeling Work
Plumbing Fixtures • Water Heaters

Clear Water Control

1230 Madison St.
Cleveland, WI 53015

www.schnellplumbing.com

KEN SCHNELL, MP #6356

Ph: (920) 693-3409
Fax: (920) 693-3555

ken@schnellplumbing.com

1486 North Avenue • Cleveland, WI 53015
920-726-4444 • 920-693-8115 • 1-800-278-2178

Fax: 920-693-3682  •  clevelandauto1929@gmail.com

Steaks
Seafood
Pasta
Sandwiches
Pizza

14136 Cedar Lake Rd • Kiel, WI 53042
(920) 894-1609

www.thecedarskiel.com

902 S. 17th St, Manitowoc
(920) 682-1200

www.manitowocprinting.com

Manitowoc Engraving, Inc.
the printing company
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Quality Custom Built Homes • Remodeling • Additions

CONSTRUCTION LLC
GENERAL CONTRACTOR

www.stuckmannconstructionllc.com
dennis@stuckmannconstrutionllc.com

Dennis Stuckmann
N9541 Buck Tail Run                     Phone: 920-565-3713
Elkhart Lake, WI 53020                      Cell: 920-946-0067

St. Mark's UCC
W1307 Orchard Rd.

Cleveland • 693-8361

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10-11:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9-10:15 a.m.

Rev. William Kesting
www.stmarksucccleveland.org

St. James UCC
13312 Pioneer Rd.

Newton (Spring Valley) • 693-8100

WORSHIP WITH US:
1st & 3rd Sundays 10:30 a.m.
Sunday School 9:15-10:15 a.m.

2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School 10:00-11:10 a.m.

Centreville Settlement Records 
Another Successful Year

Over 500 interested persons attended an open house at the Lutze Housebarn on 
June 27, 2015.  Nathan Chisholm, Archivist and Membership Chairperson organized 
the daylong event which included tours, weaving and spinning demonstrations, 
displays of the restoration progress.  Sarah, Matt and Amber Lutze were on the front 
line for tours through the housebarn. Chris Kuehnel anchored the stump puller 
station while Richard Lutze engaged children with simple toys of the era.  President 
Richard Wiegand welcomed visitors and Kathy Sixel and other volunteers managed 
the registration. Nathan’s family served hearty German style food on a picture perfect 
day.  Niles and Barb Klaves shared the historic garden story and Kathy Pearce assisted 
with parking and old time music.  

The 29th anniversary of the group continued with timber frame repair, stone 
masonry, a historic garden, artifact identification and classification.  The garden 
produced a bounty of heirloom tomato, rhubarb, beans, rutabagas and potatoes 
for farm style lunches during workdays. An experienced intern, Nathan Chisholm 
of Plymouth has begun working on the collection of artifacts-computerizing the 
collection.  One of the fascinating aspects of the restoration includes a stump puller 
from the 1800 which Chris Kuehnel and Charlie Simmons are re-engineering to the 
original construction.  

Tours of the nationally significant project are available on work days by calling in 
advance to Sarah Lutze at 693-3454.

Plan on joining for 2016 to work with a fascinating set of people with a common 
goal of historic restoration of rural heritage of the area while having old fashioned 
fellowship in work ethic, sharing farm style family meals and living through life long 
learning.  Work days are scheduled to begin for 2016 on March 26.  All are welcome. 
Persons wishing to be involved in the hands on work with timbers, windows or wood 
related aspects are encouraged to contact Chris Kuehnel, Project Director at 693-3141.

Go to centrevillesettlement.org  or choose Like on the Facebook site to learn more, 
see photos and learn how you can become involved.   Centreville Settlement is a not 
for profit organization, dedicated to the preservation of the Saxon German culture 
and the farming community.

Help the firefighters before an emergency response—clear the snow 
away from fire hydrants this winter.  This small act improves firefighter 
safety and could make the difference in saving a life! 

Please Keep Hydrants Clear of Snow

The Greater Centerville Historians
Meet the 2nd Monday of the months May - November

For information phone Kathy Sixel 920-693-8525



TDS TELECOM offers a full line of high quality 
telecommunications products including SATELLITE TV, 

Voice Mail, Caller ID and more.
Serving CLEVELAND and the surrounding areas since 1908.

TDS TELECOM
Quality and Dependability Guaranteed!

1140 W. Washington Ave.
Cleveland

920-693-8121

247 Lincoln Ave. • Cleveland, WI 53015
Exhaust • Shocks • Tires • Brakes • Towing and More…

AUTO & LIGHT TRUCK REPAIR
PHONE: 920-693-8201

The Hickory House
Food & Spirits

Brian & Kristine Kieliszewski
Owners

1024 Hickory St., Cleveland, WI 53015
920-693-8436 

hickoryhouse@tds.net & on Face Book
www.hickoryhouse.biz

Business Hours: Tues - Sun 3:30 pm - close
Kitchen: Tues - Sat 4-9 / Sunday 4-8

K.J. Collision
Repair

Ken Jacky
1132 Maple Street • Cleveland, WI 53015
Phone: 920-69-DENTS (920-693-3687)

All types of Auto Body Repair

looks like you need...

Phone: 920-693-3379
Cell: 920-627-2231

1105 Elm Street
Cleveland, WI 53015

Landscape Consultant

Personal Gardening

Interior Florals

Dave's Roofing
• free estimates
• porch roofs and gutters
• chimney flashings
• repair work 

Dave Villeneuve
Cleveland

693-3296
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FULL SERVICE
• AC
• Electrical
• Driveability
• Check Engine Lamps
• General Repair

Auto • AG • Lt Truck
Cleveland • 920-207-0368
     7325 Cedarview Rd.

Cleveland Lions Club News
 At our September dinner meeting, our club recognized the 

volunteer efforts of the coaches and assistant coaches of the little 
league baseball, soccer, and “Wildcat” baseball programs as our 

guests for dinner.  It is our way of extending a “Thank You” to these individuals for 
their volunteer efforts in providing an entertainment outlet for the children and adults 
of our community and at the same time teaching very good sportsmanship.  We as 
“Lions” are proud to provide support for these programs.

Our Lions District 27-B1 Convention was held November 13th and 15th in 
Appleton.  Our club presented checks totaling $5,550.00 in support of the WI Lions 
Pride Campaign, WI Lions Foundation, Leader Dog Program, and WI Lions Eye Bank.

The Wisconsin Lions Camp at Rosholt, Wisconsin served 1,357 campers this 
summer, who were either visually impaired, deaf or hearing impaired, or cognitively 
disabled at no cost to the camper.  

The Leader Dog Program supported by Lions makes available dogs to visually 
impaired or blind people at no cost.  The cost of raising one dog from puppy to 
placement with an individual is $40,000.00.

The WI Lions Eye Bank receives eyes from organ donors and the tissues are used 
in corneal transplants for those in need.  Our Lions are personally involved in the 
transportation of both donated eyes and tissue used in surgical transplant.

The Cleveland Lions also contributed to the “Secret Santa” program for the 
community, both financially and with helping hands.    

We extend our appreciation to the community for supporting our annual “nut 
sale”.  Hopefully many of you enjoyed this fine selection of good quality nuts while 
providing financial support for our programs in this community.

As we look ahead, preliminary plans are being formulated for the 37th annual 
Dairyland Festival to be held Saturday, August 6th and Sunday, August 7th.

If you have an interest in joining Lions and making a difference, contact any Lion or 
specifically Lion Ed Jesinski at (920) 693-3479 or Lion Denise Fritz at (920) 726-4250. 

     
Cleveland State Bank Gifts from the Heart 

In the spirit of the holidays, Cleveland State Bank encourages community support 
for their “Gifts from the Heart” Campaigns at both the Cleveland Office and the 
Howards Grove Office. Each office will be working in conjunction with respective 
programs that assist local families who are less fortunate. 

Cleveland Office – Cleveland Area 
Cleveland Secret Santa will be the recipient of monetary donations made at Cleveland 

State Bank. The funds will be used to put together food baskets. You may bring your 
monetary donation to either office. Donations collected after Monday, December 7, 2015, 
will be used to jump start the 2016 Secret Santa Campaign. No gifts will be collected.

Howards Grove Office - Sheboygan County 
The Health and Human Services Department of Sheboygan County collects unwrapped 

gifts and distributes them throughout Sheboygan County.  The Howards Grove Office 
will be collecting items for 2015 until Friday, December 11, 2015.  A list of suggestions 
is available. 



Free estimates                           Fully insured

Office# 920-726-4249
Custom built homes and additions

Burger Builders Inc.

B
B

Family owned since 1984

Schuette's.
Heating & Air Conditioning, Inc.

5214 CTH X
Cleveland, WI 53015

Office: 920-693-8044
Shop: 920-726-4443

WAYNE E. SCHUETTE

Good Toward Beverage Purchase at...

1102 West Washington
Cleveland, WI 53015

Ph: 920.693.201725¢ 25¢

Bank
 at…

Your Neighborly Bank
Cleveland Office	 Howards Grove Office
920-693-8256	 920-565-6000

www.bankatcsb.com
Member FDIC
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(920) 565-2095   •    W2074 Garton Rd Sheboygan
We Service All BrandsFurnaces & A/C

Mike Pelzel (local resident) Jeremy Lensmire
   fourseasonscomfort@tds.net

Hello, Gardeners!
Hello, Gardeners,
The EWGC takes this moment to thank all those who have supported us in 2015.  

Community support helps us to be a successful organization.  
 We have discovered a new little hand sickle.  It’s small, lightweight and cuts your 

clean up time almost in half.  And if I could remember the name of it I’d be dangerous.  
I’ll try to have that for you in the next bulletin.

These are some holiday gifts you may want to AVOID this year.  From Lee Valley 
Tool, The silicone egg separator.  It’s a small, ball shaped, silicone thing that pulls 
the whites away from the yolks of the egg.  It’s only $7.95.  If you borrow your kid’s 
ear syringe, you’ll have the same thing.  Although I suggest running it through the 
dishwasher first.

The next winner is the Low Temperature Stirling Engine Kit.  It sits on the top of 
your coffee cup or iced drink.  It exchanges heat.  How and why I don’t know.  It’s a 
mere $149.00 and you have to assemble it yourself!  What a deal!

And lastly from Jung’s, their bean slicer.  You put 2 or 3 beans in and cut them into 
French style beans.  Really…?  When beans are coming hot and heavy from the garden, 
you may have 3 five gallon pails full, and you’re only cutting only 2 or 3 beans at a 
time?  Maybe you’ll be done cutting by the time your Kindergartener goes to college.

 Our club wishes you peace, good health, a great garden in 2016, and a blessed 
Christmas.  

			   Merry Christmas to you all.
        		 Lynn Fiedler for the East Wind Garden Club

Home Delivered Meals for Seniors  
By: Alyssa Weber, RDN, CD Nutrition Program Coordinator Aging & Disability  

Resource Center of the Lakeshore
Manitowoc County offers a wonderful service to eligible individuals that many may 
not be aware of, a delicious, hot home delivered meal. Home Delivered Meals are 
available anywhere in the County. In Cleveland and its surrounding areas meals can 
be delivered up to 3 days a week. Eligibility guidelines are as follows:
•  A person aged 60 years of age or older who is frail and essentially homebound (does 
not leave home under normal circumstances, flexibility is allowed for appointments), 
or a spouse of an eligible person regardless of age or condition. 
•  A disabled individual who resides at home with an eligible older individual 
participating in the program.
Meals are available to all qualifying individuals on a donation basis regardless of 
income. 
For more information about eligibility and how to get signed up please feel free to call 
Alyssa at the Aging & Disability Resource Center of the Lakeshore at 683-4180.
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1016 W. Madison Street
Cleveland, WI 53015

693-3133

"Looking good at . . ."
Bonnies' 

His-N-Her Doos

gotoltc.edu | 1.888.GO TO LTC

Bondes Quik Mart
& Country Deli

Exit 137 • I-43 & XX
Cleveland • 693-3145

Open Daily: 5 a.m. - 10 p.m.

If so, I can help you consolidate
and simplify your accounts with 
a rollover IRA from Thrivent
Financial for Lutherans. Contact
me today!

Thrivent Financial Rollover IRA: 
Your simplified retirement solution.

Do you have 
more than one
retirement account?

22743PBA  R3-07     200701654

Keith V. Grupe, FIC
Financial Associate

1150 W Washington Ave
Cleveland, WI 53015

920-693-2232

The Wellness Center is an unsupervised fitness center at LTC. The room is equipped 
with treadmills, ellipiticals, a stair machine, exercise bikes, jump ropes, exercise balls, 
mats, free weights and numerous weight machines. Wellness Center hours are Monday 
through Thursday 7:30 am - 10 pm, Friday 7:30 am - 4 pm, and Saturday & Sunday 
7:30 am - 11 am. LTC and the Wellness Center will be closed December 24, 2015 to 
January 1, 2016. Interested village residents must be 18 years old to use the facility, 
review and sign the policy forms, and complete a brief orientation. The Wellness Center 
Policy includes guidelines, dress code, and a release of all claims form. Contact the 
LTC school nurse for more information at 920.693.1111.

LTC Wellness Center

We want to thank everyone for their continuing support of the Cleveland Secret 
Santa Group.  With your overwhelming generosity we were able to help 12 families 
in the Village last year.  They received five boxes full of food, a laundry basket full 
of paper/cleaning products and a gift bag with presents for the kids and family and 
some other items that wouldn’t fit in the boxes.  

Our “super shopper and helpers” have already started gathering things for this 
year.  We are asking for your continued support because as everyone knows the prices 
keep going up.  

Please stop in at the Cleveland State Bank and see our display.  Monetary donations 
can be made at the Bank, and if you know of a family that could use help this year, 
please feel free to leave that information at the bank in an envelope addressed to the 
Cleveland Secret Santa Group.  

				    Thanks so much for your support.  
			   Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Cleveland Secret Santa Group

Saturday, December 5, is the last day the yard waste site will be open this season.  
It will return to regular hours on Saturday, April 2, 2016.

Contact the Department of Public Works at (920) 693-8236 and leave a message 
with your contact information if you have an extensive yard maintenance project 
during the off-season.  With sufficient advance notice, we will try to coordinate access 
to the site for you or your contractor.  Be advised the availability of the site will be 
weather and schedule dependent.

Yard Waste Site CLOSED After December 5
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ALL ARE WELCOME AT

St. Thomas 
the Apostle 

Catholic 
Community

8100 Brunner Road
(Highway 42 & Brunner Road)

Newton, WI. 53063

Pastoral Leader: 
Sister Marlita Henseler
Phone: 920-726-4228

Mass Schedule:
Saturday: 4:30 p.m.

Sunday: 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m.
1:00 p.m. Spanish Mass

St. John-St. Peter 
Evangelical Lutheran Church

1251 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI  53015

Pastor David Endorf
693-8612  

Come join us. Everyone welcome!

WORSHIP WITH US:
Sunday School & Bible Class     8:45am
Sunday Worship                        10:00am
Christmas Eve Service-
                                     Dec. 24 - 6:00pm
Christmas Day Service-
                                     Dec. 25 - 9:30am
New Year’s Eve Service-
                                     Dec. 31 - 4:00pm

VFW Post 8974 News
This year seems to have gone very fast. Alvin Kracht and Edmund Schmitt and 

David Lallensack were able to take Honor Flights this year.  For a small post we have 
several members who have taken the trip to DC.

We had 20 members and spouses join us for a Veteran’s Day Meal at the Wildflower 
Café on November 11th. Alice Matthias gave a nice history of the activities of the 
Ladies Auxiliary that has been in existence for 65 years. Our post continues to charter 
the Cleveland Cub and Boy Scouts and at our last meeting we gave a donation to the 
cub scouts. We will hold our annual Christmas Party at Rupp’s on Sunday December 
13, 2015 from 11:30 AM until 2:30 PM. Our post invites our auxiliary members to 
attend this celebration and we enjoy the food, fellowship and singing a few favorite 
Christmas songs.

On behalf of post 8974 we wish all of you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Bryce Larson

Police Department
SCHOOL IS OPEN.  Remember the speed limit in a school zone is 15 MPH when 
children are present, Monday through Friday, 8:30AM to 4:30PM. The speed signs will 
be set up as a reminder during school hours. The fines double for speeding in a school 
zone when children are present. Also, remember to stop for school bus flashing lights!  
ACTIVITY REPORT.  During August through October 2015, the Cleveland Police 
Department provided extra patrol for Dairyland Festival, Trick or Treat, and Walk 
to School Day; and participated in the Dairyland Festival Parade. The Department 
also monitored PGA traffic with no issues and responded to 286 calls for service: two 
911 misdials, six accidents, two ambulance requests, 30 agency assists, two alarms, 
six animal complaints, two civil complaints, five drug related incidents, one family 
trouble, one found/lost property, one harassment, two littering, one noise complaint, 
four security checks, four suspicious person/vehicle complaints, nine thefts, two 
trespassing complaints, one warrant, two welfare checks and several different traffic 
violations.

Stoltenberg's
General Merchandise & Funeral Services
127 years of service to Cleveland

Ph. 920-693-8741
1060 Hickory St., Cleveland

The Lakeshore Lutheran Chorale will be holding 
their Christmas concert at St. John St. Peter on 
Saturday, December 12th at 6pm.  

Lakeshore Lutheran Chorale is a group of 60 to 70 members from the federation 
of WELS churches within the area.  They are entering their 52nd year and are under 
the direction of Matthew Manthe and Michael Stadelman. Please join us!

                                      St. John-St. Peter Evangelical Lutheran
                           1251 W. Washington Avenue, Cleveland, WI 53015
                                              Pastor David Endorf 693-8612                                             

Pinewood Derby Car Open Class Races 
Saturday, January 30, 2016   

VFW in Cleveland - Weigh In Starts at 1145 am / Race at Noon
Congratulations to the Cubs Scouts of Cleveland Pack 3948 who earned the 
ARROW OF LIGHT: Nathan Ader,  Joseph Klinzing,  Jacob Hemb,  James Woelm



7

FAITH, VIRTUE, FAMILY
We offer a faith-based education, 

which provides the foundation for a 
lifetime of success.

Free bus service is available through the 
Sheboygan Area School District.

Why choose Catholic School?
We offer excellent academics and enriching  
co-curriculars. We offer an excellent faith-
based education for 3PK through 8th grade. 

We offer tuition assistance, along with a 
before and after care program.

ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON
CATHOLIC SCHOOL
814 Superior Avenue
Sheboygan, WI 53018

920-452-1571
E-mail:   browng@sheboyganseton.org
Website: www.sheboyganseton.org

Please call for more information or a 
personal tour by our principal, 

Mrs. Regina Brown

Cleveland Athletic Club
At the November 3rd monthly meeting, four members were elected for two-year 

terms to the board of directors.  Sandy Stoeckigt was elected as vice president, Jodie 
Arnsmeier was re-elected as secretary and Traci Jost and Karen Salm were elected 
as directors.  These members join Ron Schisel – President, Dale Wagner – Treasurer 
and Steve Heim – Director on the board of directors for 2016.  Thank you to outgoing 
officers Cynthia Roeck and Steve Serketich for their hard work and dedication to the 
board the past two years.       

Furthermore, our 24th annual scholarship brat fry/raffle will be held at the VFW 
Hall on Sunday February 14, 2016 from 11:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.  Happy Hour is from 
1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. featuring reduced beverage prices!  Raffle tickets are currently 
available from all members featuring several great prizes donated by area businesses.  
Please be generous and support this worthy cause.  Last year, with your support we 
were able to award (6) $1000.00 scholarships to well deserving area high school seniors 
bringing the total amount awarded to $67,500 since 1993.  Scholarship applications 
are currently available at your respective guidance offices.  The prerequisite for seniors 
applying for the scholarships is: reside in the Cleveland Zip Code area (53015), possess 
a Cleveland telephone exchange (693) or a son or daughter of an active CAC member.  
Our scholarship selection committee reviews and considers each applicants academic 
and athletic achievements and their participation in community service work before 
selecting the winning recipients.  The deadline for applying for the 2016 scholarships 
is March 31, 2016.  For more information please contact Sandy Stoeckigt @ 693-8909.  

  As one of the largest service organizations (over 50 current members) in the 
Cleveland area, we are always looking for new members to offer their suggestions and 
ideas for the improvement of our club.  The first two meetings in 2016 will be held 
Tuesday January 5th and Tuesday February 2nd at 7:00 p.m. at Hickory House.  For 
more information about the club please call 889-1807 or attend one of the upcoming 
meetings. 

Ron Schisel

Cleveland Fish and Game News
Thank you to everyone who supported our fundraising efforts during the past 

year.  Our fishing derby poultry shoot and poultry raffle were all successful due to 
the support we received from our community.

Christmas tree pick up will be Saturday January 9.  Please have your tree at the 
curb by 8:00 am. Also, please remove all decorations and lights from your tree before 
placing it at the curb.  The trees will be used to provide habitat for our local wildlife.

 Our club meetings are held on the second Monday of each month at 7:00p.m.  If 
you’re interested in seeing what out club is about or interested in becoming a member 
please stop by the club on South Union road and join us for a meeting.  We have a 
new internet site, www.clevelandfishandgame.com  please check it out.  Additional 
information will be added in the future.  

Winter trap league will start Wednesday January 20 and run for 6 weeks.  If 
you are interested in joining this league please contact Steve (Bing) Holzwart  
(920) 627-4622 or just show up at the club on the 20th.  You do not need to have a 
complete team to participate.

Statewide 
Will beat ANY competitors pricing! 

leatherneckspaintbrush.com 

 
 

Check us out at: 

Email: leatherneckspaintbrush@gmail.com 
Business Phone: (262) 443-2762 

FREE next day estimates available. We paint statewide. 1.5% 
of all proceeds are donated to disabled veterans. We are 
available for all of your interior and exterior painting needs!

Locally Owned 
Cleveland, WI Interior & Exterior Painting Service 



Chamber of Commerce

Vickie Frauenfeld
Cleveland State Bank

920-693-8256
vfrauenfeld@bankatcsb.com

 Cleveland Village Hall
Monday—Thursday

10:00am–noon     12:30pm–4:00pm

Clerk’s Office:  (920) 693-8181
Police:  (920) 693-3442

Public Works: (920) 693-8236

Advanced Disposal
(920) 458 - 6030  

 
Cleveland Post Office

(920) 693-8671

Dear Fellow Cleveland Residents: 
 
    Our Village has depended upon VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTERS AND 1ST RESPONDERS for as long as I have lived here; 
and I believe for a very long time.  These dedicated men and women attend meetings a minimum of monthly; attend training 
(often taking off work to do so); and are always available at the ring of a phone or the sound of a siren to save our lives and our 
property.  Additionally, they work to hold a brat fry and other fund raisers just to earn money to buy equipment and training. 
    IT IS TIME WE GIVE SOMETHING BACK!  A Citizen Group has created a fund-raising effort to produce money in order 
to provide the Volunteers with an APPRECIATION DINNER.  Along with a very nice meal for the volunteer and significant 
other, our hope is that we can raise enough money to provide each volunteer with a gift (gift cards, certificates, or tangible 
item) that will show our sincere appreciation. 
   The date of the Appreciation Dinner has not been set, but anticipate sometime 3rd quarter 2016.  This will allow us plenty 
of time to raise the funds we need to TRULY show appreciation.  
   Cash drops will be located at several local businesses over the next months.  Checks can be made out to:  VOLUNTEER 
FIREMEN AND 1ST RESPONDERS RESPONDERS/ Cleveland State Bank, and dropped directly at the bank into the 
established fund. 
    If you have further suggestions for methods to raise funds, or are willing to donate time to assist our cause, please contact 
me. 
   I have had the opportunity to view these volunteers at work.  Their PROFESSIONALISM is outstanding.  WE CAN REST 
WELL IN CLEVELAND KNOWING THEY ARE AVAILABLE TO HELP US.  Please give generously. 
 With kindest regards,
(920) 333-0267 or (920) 693-2956
 Patricia Tessmer

WINTER PARKING HOURS
DECEMBER 1 – MARCH 31
No Parking on Village Streets

1 AM until 6 AM

The Annual Village Garage Sale will be held Saturday, May 20. I am still looking for someone to take over running the sales, 
after running them for over 20 years I would like to step down.  If we don't have a volunteer by February 28, we will be stepping 
down and having each individual house call in their own ad to the Sheboygan Press. I kept all the contacts, information, and 
previous map and would help you get started. The cost is higher per house if we wouldn't have someone take over.  We were 
able to advertise in 11 different newspapers, and some of their websites. We are noted to have one of the best village wide 
garage sales in the area let's keep it going so we can keep the people coming and advertise in other cities papers.

Annual Village Garage Sale


